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How to clear your cache
posted Jun 20, 2017, 12:20 PM by Peyri Herrera

This is an excerpt from the Introduction to PeopleSoft Guide (v2.0). When you use PeopleSoft, you should periodically clear your cache to allow your browser to
function more efficiently. 

Directions: Find your browser in the grid below and follow the directions to clear your cache. If you don't see your specific version or browser, search your
browser's Help menu for “clear cache.” If you're unsure what browser version you're using, from the Help menu, select About [browser name]. In Internet Explorer
and Firefox, if you don't see the menu bar, press Alt.

Still experiencing odd behavior?

Try a different browser.
Or try opening a New incognito window (Chrome), New private window (Firefox), or New session (Internet Explorer).
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